Classified Council General Meeting

March 21, 2013
2:30 p.m.
Locations:  Battle Mountain – Room 4, Elko- LUND 114, Ely – Room 118,

Winnemucca – Room 115, Pahrump – PVC 115

Call to Order: Gaye Terras, Co-Chair, called the meeting to order at 2:30 p.m.
Members Present:

G. Terras

J. Adams

H. Vance
D. Byers

D. Andrepont

Presentation:
There was no presentation for the Council.

Approval of Minutes:    
Minutes from the February 21, 2013, meeting will be reviewed and approved at the next meeting.  

Treasurer’s Reports:   
The Treasurer’s Report for the period May 26, 2012 through March 14, 2013, was reviewed.  There was no discussion or changes.  The report was approved unanimously.
Site Reports:  
J. Adams reported that Winnemucca had just finished a wonderful potluck for several March birthdays.  She also reported that President Curtis had confirmed that plans are going forward for the Electrical Program in Winnemucca to begin Fall 2013.
There were no other site reports for the committee.
Committee Reports:

Bylaws:


No Report

Events / Fundraisers:
No Report

Webpage:


No Report


Grant-in-Aid:


No Report
Hospitality / Awards:
Card sent to Bundy in Ely to get well soon and a

sympathy card was sent to Carmen Matlock for the loss of her father-in-law.

Scholarship:


No Report
President’s Council: 

G. Terras reported that the Council discussed the Salary Equity issue which does not impact classified staff.  Margo Teague has been nominated for the Distinguished Alumni award.  The Council is also forming the Budget Task Force Committee to help with budget issues as a result of legislature.
New Business:  
Reminder:  Administrative evaluations are due by March 27th.  Everyone is encouraged to participate in the evaluation process.
Officer elections:  Nominations for classified council officers will begin in April with the elections held in May by secret ballot.  Co-chairs asked all members to think about classified staff that would be interested in becoming an officer and be ready for nominations.
Old Business:  
There was no old business.
There being no further business to come before the Council, the meeting was adjourned at 2:45 p.m.


